UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF RECLAMATION

GRAND COULEE THIRD POWERPLANT CONSTRUCTION OFFICE
BOX 820

IN REPLY
REFER TO? GRAND COULEE, WASHINGTON 99133

October 28, 1968

The Herald
Yakima, Washington 98901

Gentlemen:

We are enclosing a picture and caption of interest, particularly
as it shows the modification work being done on the face of the
dam.

Sincerely yours,

For Third Powarplant
anstruction Engineer

S A //,); 7
Samne S.. Rey

Administrative Officer
Enclosure

P1222 142 2895



UNITED STATES s
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR t (e

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION

GRAND COULEE THIRD POWERPLANT CONSTRUCTION OFFICE
80X 820

IN REPLY
REFER TO: , GRAND COULEE WASHINGTON 99133

December 9, 1968

The Herald
Yakima, Washington 98901

Gentlemen:
We are enclosing a picture and caption for your use and interest
which shows recent progress in the modification and expansion
contract for the consolidated switchyard at the Bureau of Recla-
mation's Third Powerplant construction project.

Sincerely yours,

For Third Powerplant
Construction

Samel SO y
Administrative Officer

Enclosure
P1222 142 3196





